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CONSERVATION KITS AND INFORMATION 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Sheep Creek Water Company would like to thank you for your interest in the available 
conservation material.  Sheep Creek is reaching out to customers on the importance of 
making conservation a way of life.  With the much needed rain and snow that California 
has received over the past few months, parts of California are is still facing drought 
conditions.  Unfortunately, due to the locations of the Sheep Creeks water source, our 
water company continues to face drought conditions.  When we receive snow, it typically 
takes around 18 months before the water reaches the water table that the wells produce 
from.   
 
With continued growth in the High Desert, we need to make conservation a way of life to 
help protect our water for the future. Sheep Creek Water Company has put together some 
conservation material to help your household reduce water use where possible.  One kit is 
available per household. 
 
CONSERVATION KIT INCLUDES: 

 
• Toilet leak tablets- additional tablets available in the office 
• Toilet tank bank 
• Shower timer- 5 minutes 
• Kitchen sink aerator 
• 2- Bathroom sink aerator 
• Chrome showerhead 
• Conservation materials 

 
Conservation coloring kit is also available for children.  Please continue to find ways to 
conserve water both indoors and outdoors. 
 
 
Thank You for your continued help with cutting water use 
 
 
Chris Cummings 
General Manger 
Sheep Creek Water Company 
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